
INSIGHT

CAMELOT LAKES VILLAGE HOA November 2024

Website: camelotlakesvillagehoa.com Email: camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com Contact information

for Board of Directors can be found on the webpage.

HOA MEETING DATES AND TIMES FOR NOVEMBER

Board Meeting is November 4, 2024 a 6:30pm The “suggestion box” will be available at each meeting NOTE THE

DATE CHANGE FOR BOD MTG!!!

Informational Meeting is November 18, 2024 at 6:30pm Looking forward to positive suggestions!

Message from Mike Bond:

Notice from the HOA:

QUESTION: What will be done about the home debris that is left in front of some homes that has not been picked up? When
will homeowners get a notice to remove or prepare the items for removal?

ANSWER: This is an excerpt from the how to guide for solid waste disposal from Sarasota County.

Bulk and Oversized Items

Bulk items can also be placed at the curb and picked up for free on your regular collection day. Examples of bulk items include
bathroom fixtures (toilet [remove tank from bowl], sink and small vanity, barbecue grills (remove the propane cylinder and return
to a local retailer or one of the Chemical Collection Centers), carpet (cut to 4 feet in length, no heavier than 40 pounds, rolled
and tied or folded and tied), furniture, push lawn mowers (remove the oil and gas) and wooden pallets no larger than 4 feet by 4
feet. Oversized items are not included in the residential collection program and pickups for oversized waste must be scheduled
with Waste Management prior to your regular collection day. Supplemental service fees may apply. Oversized items include
basketball poles, bathtubs, carpet (rolls longer than 4 feet), Christmas trees (more than 6 feet tall), construction debris exceeding
four 32-gallon containers, exercise equipment, garage doors and openers, glass windows and tabletops, mirrors, king-size
mattresses (including box [ 4 ]springs), pianos and organs, picnic tables, playground equipment, riding lawn mowers (all fluids
must be removed prior to pick up), sheds, sliding glass doors, sofa beds and unprepared lumber, fencing or yard waste
exceeding 40 pounds, 16 inches in diameter, 4 feet in length, or debris that is not canned, bagged, or bundled and tied.

Notices will begin to go to homeowners in about a week.

Thank you to all residents that have taken the time to assist neighbors with cleanup.

WE ARE CAMELOT STRONG. We will come back from this storm!

Mike Bond, HOA President

Carport Sale has been cancelled and will be rescheduled----watch for updates!!
Message from Pam Bentz



Dear Camelot Lakes residents, we have been through a lot lately. Two

storms back-to-back and some of us have just recovered from last year’s

storm. If any of you feel like I do, the saying I saw on Facebook summed it

up for me.

Hurricane fatigue is a real thing. After a significant hurricane event, many

people who are no longer running on adrenaline will crash- both physical

and emotionally. And it often does not happen right away, but sometimes

weeks or months afterwards. You are not alone feeling this way and it is

very normal.

We came together as a community and helped one another clean up. I can

say at times I did not do it with a happy heart. I was tired, I wanted to throw

my hands up in the air and say “I am done Lord” but we / I persevered, and

this village is coming together slowly but surely.

We are Camelot Lakes Village STRONG. We will get back to the lovely

village we once were.

The Holidays are just around the corner. Thanksgiving, Christmas, and

New Years, of which there will be parties. Who does not love a party!

Take time for yourself. Go for coffee or lunch with a friend or have friends

over for a happy hour. Being with others helps our hearts and minds to

HEAL.

Pam Bentz VP

The HOA Board Meeting has been moved to Monday, November 4that

6:30pm! If you are a member, please come and be a part of the solution!!




